

Connecticut DOT

Number:

CB-2018-2

Office of Construction

Date:

December 4, 2018

CONSTRUCTION BULLETIN

Construction Administrator

Post Construction Reviews (PCRs) – Updated Guidance

This Construction Directive provides enhanced guidance on submitting Post Construction Reviews (PCRs) for all projects.

Post Construction Review Form:

The PCR form has been revised and is available in the following ProjectWise folder: pw:\\ctdot.projectwiseonline.com:CTDOT\Documents\04.1 - Construction Libraries\04.200 - Approved Forms and Inspection Checklists\Post Construction Review Form Rev 9-10-18.pdf Link: Post Construction Review Form Rev 9-10-18.pdf

Distribution List:

Completed PCRs should be distributed by email to the following Office of Construction (OOC), Quality Assurance Section personnel:

To: DOT.ConstrOQA@ct.gov

CC: James Connery, Eric Tallarita, Anthony Kwentoh, Gerard Graci, Susan Orsini

An embedded email "button" has been added to the PCR form for your convenience. After completing the form, selecting the button will populate an email, with the filled out PCR form attached, to the above distribution list. The project staff should replace XXXX-XXXX in the subject line with their 8-digit project number prior to sending the email.

Why do we require submission of the PCR form?

Once provided by Construction staff and reviewed by OOC staff, PCRs are made available for use by Design, Construction and Maintenance to apply Lessons Learned from previous projects. It is an important part of the continuous improvement process for Construction project staff to provide in-depth feedback when they fill out the PCR form. The feedback provided often leads to improvements such as specification revisions, Design Manual revisions, Construction Manual revisions, and process changes.

Description of Changes:

The revised form adds fields to provide feedback on Accelerated Bridge Construction (ABC) components, innovative construction methodology and innovative construction materials. If there are any questions, please contact Eric Tallarita by email at eric.tallarita@ct.gov or by phone at 860-594-3545.